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Barnes Road Pump Station Connection to Viewmont
Drive Planned

TVWD is preparing for the next phase of the Barnes Road Pump Station project, where the new
station will be connected to serve customers on Viewmont Drive to replace the current pump
station serving that area.

What's TVWD Building?

TVWD built a new pump station along SW Barnes Road to replace pump stations serving
customers in the Catlin Crest and Viewmont neighborhoods. This project is a $1.5 million
investment in the water system serving this area, paid with revenues from regular water bills.
This project is occurring in multiple construction phases.

What to Expect this Spring

TVWD has hired Trench Line Excavation, Inc. for construction services and connecting the
Barnes Pump Station to the Viewmont Drive neighborhood. Trench Line Excavation will work
under the close supervision of TVWD's inspection team.

« Install new water main under Barnes Road using directional drilling to limit impacts to
traffic and pedestrians.

« Install new water main on Viewmont Drive from Barnes Road uphill to the road's loop

« Connect Viewmont Drive to the Barnes Road

Please note: additional communication about schedule, working times, traffic impacts, and what
to expect during construction will be sent via mail and e-mail once schedules are refined in the
spring.
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